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  MASS SCHEDULE

Sunday Masses
Saturday 5:10pm  anticipated Mass
Sunday 8:00am, 9:30am, 11:00am,

12:30pm, 5:00pm, 
6:30pm in Spanish; 8:00pm

Weekday Masses
Monday to Friday 7:15am, 8:00am,  

12:10pm, 5:10pm

Saturday 7:15am, 8:00am, 12:10pm

  CONFESSIONS

Monday to Friday 7:45am, 11:45am,
4:45pm

Saturday 7:45am, 11:45am, 4:00 to 5:00pm

  DEVOTIONS & ADORATION     

Sunday Vespers 4:00pm  
Morning Prayer Mon to Sat 8:30am

Rosary  Monday to Saturday
11:40am, 4:40pm

Chaplet of the Divine Mercy 
Fridays 3:00pm

Prayers to 
God the Father
Tuesdays at 4:00pm

Adoration of the 
Blessed Sacrament
First Friday 12:45pm to 5:00pm

 CONTACT INFORMATION

Cathedral Parish Office
Office Email hrc@shaw.ca
Office Address 646 Richards Street, 

Vancouver BC V6B 3A3

Rector Fr. Stanley Galvon
hrc.pastor@shaw.ca

Parish Secretary Angela Burghard
Email hrc@shaw.ca
Phone 604-682-6774, ext. 5
Fax 604-331-8406

Pastoral Associate Bertilla Watanabe
Email bertilla_hrc@shaw.ca
Phone 604-682-6774, ext. 6

READINGS - 17TH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME

-First Reading - Genesis 18.2-32:
Do not be angry, O Lord, if I speak. 

             

-Responsorial Psalm 138:
R. On the day I called, O Lord, you answered me.

 

-Second Reading - Colossians 2.12-14
God made us alive with him, when he forgave us all our

 trespasses.

                                                                                    

-Gospel - Luke 11.1-13 
Ask, and it will be given to you.    

                    

WEEKDAY READINGS  - ORDINARY TIME

Monday July 25 # St. James

Cor 2. 4.7-15  /  Mt 20.20-28

Tuesday July 26 #St. Anne

Sir 44.1, 8-15 / Mt 13.16-17        

Wednesday July 27 # W eekday                

Jer 15.1, 16-21/ Mt 13.44-46

Thursday July 28 # Weekday

Jer 18.1-6 / Mt 13.47-52           

Friday July 29 # 

St. Martha

Jer 26.1-9 / Jn 11.17-21      

Saturday July 30 # 

W eekday

Jer 26.11-16, 24 / Mt 14.1-12

Sunday July 31 # 

Eighteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

Eccl 1.2; 2.21-23 / Col 3.1-5, 9-11 / Lk 12.13-21
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DEAR PARISHIONERS and VISITORS:

Dear Visitors & Parishioners,

Someone asked about the meaning of priests’ vestments at

Mass. The priest first puts on an alb, a white colored garment

which reminds him of his baptism promises. Then a cincture,

which is a cord around his waist. The cincture reminds him of his

priestly promises of poverty, chastity and obedience. 

The priest then puts on a stole, around his neck; it

symbolizes authority in sacramental ministry and preaching. That

authority is meant to be lived out in the ways of humble service to

God’s people and willingness to sacrifice out of love.

The outer vestment is called the chasuble.  It is the coloured

piece that is reserved for those ordained into the sacrificing

priesthood of Jesus Christ.  Bishop Peter Elliott, noted liturgical

expert,  explains that the chasuble “signifies the charity with which

He clothes our weakness at the altar” when the priest acts in the

person of Jesus at the consecration.

The priest at Mass is assisted by servers. They too have

vestments which are meant to add reverence to their actions and

participation. 

At Holy Rosary cathedral we have vestments for the servers

and they consist of a cassock (black) and a surplice (white).   It

takes lots of work to keep the cassocks and surplices clean and

mended.  If you are interested in assisting with this important

work of caring for the servers vestments, please leave your name

with the Cathedral office. Your help will be most appreciated.

Fr. Galvon

PARISH NEWS & EVENTS

SUNDAY SOCIAL: Come and take time to meet visitors and

fellow parishioners. Coffee, tea and light refreshments are served

after the 9:30am & 11:00am Masses at Holy Rosary Hall. 

Rite of Christian Initiation - We are  welcoming a new RCIA

group in the fall, and if you or someone you know are interested

in these RCIA formation sessions please contact the parish

office. Classes are on Tuesday evenings, beginning  September.

BAPTISM PREPARATION: 

The next session for parents and godparents who have a child to

present for Baptism, or who are expecting a child in the next

several months will be on Saturday, August 13, 10:00 to 11:00

am at Holy Rosary Hall. Please contact the office to register.

Baptism Prep sessions are held once a month. The September

class will be on Sat. Sept. 17.

Will you be an angel for MiJi? W e from "Love Works Charity"

humbly ask for your support in our fundraising effort to provide for

heart surgery for a 13 years old girl name MIJI  Dimalanta of

Bulacan, Philippines, who was born with Congenital Heart

Disease. After all Masses on the weekend of July 30 & 31 we

will be selling religious articles, the proceeds of which will be used

for her 2nd heart surgery. Thank you for your support. May God

bless your kind hearts.

Grandparents’ Prayer to 

Saint Ann & Saint Joachim

Feast Day, July 26

Good Saint Ann and Saint Joachim, 

parents of Mary and grandparents to Jesus, 

be with me and all grandparents 

that we may be wise and loving, 

may share our time and stories 

and sense of humour,

and may enjoy and not spoil too much 

the grandchildren 

who are close to our hearts, 

for they are the sign of God's life to us. 

Jesus, Mary and Joseph, 

be with our grandchildren and all other

grandchildren 

that they may love and respect their

grandparents 

and all older people, may remember to call, 

visit or write, and grow in wisdom, 

age and grace before God. Amen.

PARISH PICNIC TODAY, JULY 24. 
 JOIN US ACROSS THE STREET AT 

CATHEDRAL SQUARE.
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Christian Life Program   at Holy Rosary Hall Music Room,

from 2-5pm.  Discover GOD’s love deeply thru a series of

talks and witness by women whom He has called to His

vineyard. RSVP Grace 778-836-2510 / Ofel 778-836-2510.

Garden Committee: Please help maintain the cathedral

garden and grounds, working on special projects one at a

time.  Drop in when you can. All are welcome!  (Bring your

own gloves)  Saturday Afternoon W eedouts: 1-5 p.m.

CHURCH CLEANING at the Cathedral next

Saturday, July 30. Please come and help

if you can spare a couple of hours. The

Cathedral will be closed to the public

after the 8am Mass, and will re-open at

11:30am.

Weekly Programs for Adults 50+ at Rosary Hall:

*No Bible Sharing & Yoga classes during July and

August. We will resume in September.  For more

information, please call Shirley 604-879-8295.

Prayers for the Sick: Please remember in your prayers:

Loreta Seidwig, Paul, Miguel Castillo Meneses, Wendy

Henson, Phil Folkard, Fr. Peter Chiang, Joan Pan, Diana

Marcela Ulloa Ramirez, Antonie Gabriel, Donna Hossack,

Emilsen Calderon, Wendy Vasquez, Ruth Leon Solana,

Maria Rosa Lopez, Julio Esponda Solana, Yvette Simon,

Melvyn Thomas Lee, Julie Sanderson, Vittorio Temporale,

and all who are in need of our prayers.

Calling all tenors and basses! 

Holy Rosary Cathedral and MOTET Chamber Choir are

presenting a solemn high missa cantata on the Feast of

the Assumption Monday, August 15, and we need your

voices to sing Mass IX, "cum jubilo", by Maurice Duruflé.

Go to www.MOTET.ca  for more information.

AROUND THE ARCHDIOCESE

ACCEPTING APPLICATIONS FOR THE PERMANENT

DIACONATE:  Archbishop Miller has announced that a

third group of men will begin formation for the Permanent

Diaconate this coming September. Classes will run from

September to June on one Friday evening and one

Saturday each month. Efforts will be made to

accommodate the needs of men with younger families.

Men aged 31-60 are eligible to apply, with the firm support

of their wives. For more information or application forms,

contact Msgr. Gregory Smith at gsmith@rcav.org  

Mass of Remembrance 2:30pm today  Sunday, July 24

at Gardens of Gethsemani Evangelist Chapel, for family

members who have passed away this past month and are

buried at the Gardens of Gethsemani in Surrey.

Farewell Event for Bishop Elect Joseph Nguyen

Join in celebrating the appointment of Bishop-Elect Joseph

Nguyen as the sixth bishop of Kamloops. Mass will be

celebrated on Sunday, July 31, at 5pm  at St. Patrick's

Parish, Vancouver. A ticketed dinner will follow in St.

Patrick’s Recreation Centre. Tickets ($35) can be

purchased online at rcav.org/tickets.  W e would also like to

send off Bishop-elect Nguyen to Kamloops with a spiritual

bouquet. Visit rcav.org/event/farewell-celebration-fr-

Joseph-Nguyen/ to add your prayers!

E p isc o p a l  O rd in a t io n  an d

Installation of Bishop-Elect

Joseph Nguyen -  All are welcome

to the celebration of the episcopal

ordination and installation of our

current Vicar General and former

Director of Vocations, Bishop-Elect

Joseph Nguyen, as the sixth bishop of Kamloops. The

ordination and installation will take place at the Sandman

Centre in Kamloops on Thursday, August 25 at 1pm

There will be a bus going to Kamloops on Thursday,

Aug. 25 for the Episcopal Ordination of Fr. Joseph Nguyen

as Bishop of Kamloops. $80/person for return trip same 

day. For more info, please call Teresita (604) 868-2354 or

(604) 940-7006 or email info@aquinasinstitute.ca 

Our Lady of Lourdes Pilgrimage to Mission  - 

Saturday, August 20, 2016, 9:30am to 4pm  at Mission

Heritage Park. Confessions begin at 10am, Mass at 1pm.

Followed by procession to the Grotto where the Rosary is

prayed, followed by Benediction of the Blessed Sacrament. 

Please bring table and chairs. Hot lunches can be

purchased on site or you can bring your own food. 

Bus to Mission:  As in previous years, the Cathedral has

arranged for a bus to take pilgrims to the Grotto in Mission.

Tickets $15 per person, at the parish office or giftshop. 

Aquinas Institute has FREE bus service to Mission for
Seniors  on Sat., Aug. 20. for the Annual Pilgrimage to Our
Lady of Lourdes. To reserve a seat, call Teresita (604) 868-2354
or (604) 940-7006 or email info@aquinasinstitute.ca  

Catechesis of the Good Shepherd Training - Aug. 8-12 at St.
Patrick’s Elementary School, Vanc. - To prepare adults to
work, to listen and to learn with children. Participants will be
prepared to  develop and facilitate in an atrium and integrate the
methodology in existing religious education programs for
elementary schools and PREP. For more info or to register, visit:
rcav.org/catechesis-of-the-good-shepherd-training/.

St. Patrick’s Regional Secondary School has openings

for students entering grade 9 in September. Please call

604-874-6422, email administration@stpats.ca.ca 
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¡Bienvenidos feligreses de habla hispana y visitantes a la Catedral del Santos Rosario!

Servicios
_ CONFESIONES en Español con el Padre Federico
Buttner.  Mier, Jue y Vier 11:45am y 4:45 pm.  Sábado  -
11:45 am y de 4 a 5 pm. ¡Pregunta por él! 
_ ROSARIO EN ESPAÑOL: Domingos  6:05 pm 
_ EXPOSICION DEL SANTISIMO Primer sábado de cada 
mes, 6:30pm. ¡Jesús resucitado te espera!
_ Participa como voluntario de la tienda de artículos
 religiosos de la Catedral.  
_Escríbenos a nuestro email: 
 comunidadhispanahrc@gmail.com
www.facebook.com/comunidadhispanahrc 
Directorio de Coordinatores: 
# Sacerdote: P. Federico Buttner 
# Coro: Adrian Calabuche 
# Lectores: Alex Frias
# Hospitalidad: Vanessa Tapia y Clare McCormick
# Eventos: Vanessa Tapia
# Ministros Ext. de Comunión: Julio Longoria 
# Apoyo Gral. a la Com. de Base: Edna Gpe. Diaz

                                  + + + + + 

Señor, enséñanos a orar
San Lucas insite en mostrar a Jesús como un hombre de
oración. En los muchos momentos de intimidad con su
Padre, incluso el instante decisivo del Huerto de los Olivos,
Jesús ora por sí mismo y por sus discípulos, y siempre en
relación con su misión. Es innegable la importancia que tiene
el Padrenuestro en los evangelios, en sus dos versiones: la
de San Lucas (más Breve) y la de Mateo (más larga).
Con esas palabras se completa el texto más fundamental de
la oración, traducido a todos los idiomas del mundo y que
puede ser rezada por todos los hombres cualquiera que sean
sus creencias. Por lo tanto, por medio del Padrenuestro
somos unificados en una sola familia, un solo pueblo; el
Pueblo de Dios.

Misión de la Iglesia
`` La Iglesia tiene la misión de anunciar la misericordia de
Dios, corazón palpitante del Evangelio, que por su medio
debe alcanzar la mente y el corazón de toda persona. La
Esposa de Cristo hace suyo el comportamiento del Hijo de
Dios que sale a encontrar a todos, sin excluir a ninguno. En
nuestro tiempo, en el que la Iglesia está comprometida en la
nueva evangelización, el tema de la misericordia exige ser
propuesto una vez más con nuevo entusiasmo y con una
renovada acción pastoral. Es determinante para la Iglesia y
para la credibilidad de su anuncio que ella viva y testimonie
en primera persona la misericordia ́ ´.  S.S. Papa Francisco. 

Paseo a Bowen Island
Quienes tuvimos la oportunidad y dicha de participar en el
paseo a Bowen Island experimentamos muchos momentos
gratos durante el día; la travesía en el ferry, las explicaciones
de Adrián Calabuche sobre las distintas clases de árboles, el
ver un dique natural formado por castores, los cantos de
alabanza de los chicos del coro durante la caminata al lugar
en que comeríamos, el compartir oraciones y alimentos, las
risas de las chicas jugando juegos de mesa, el helado poco
antes de regresar a casa. Se los platico para animarlos a que
la próxima vez . . . ¡ Nos acompañen ! 

 MUSIC NOTES

Cathedral Organist & Music Director  

Denis Bedard 604-322-5995

Assistant Organist/Music Administrator

Catherine W alsh 604-222-8072  

Music Programme for the 11:00 am Mass 

Sunday, July 24, 2016

Organ Prelude: Variations on the Chorale

Ach wie nichtig, ach wie flüchtig - G. BÖHM    

Kyrie, Sanctus, Agnus Dei: 

Missa L’Hora Passa                - L. DA VIADANA 

Offertory: Diffusa Est Gratia ( Quartet)                  - G.M. NANINO

Communion: 

1.Adoramus Te (Quartet)                    -PALESTRINA

2. Chorale Christum wir sollen loben schon                     -G. BÖHM

       (Organ)        

3. Benedicite Deum Caeli (Quartet)                 -A. DE LONGUEVAL

Organ Postlude: 

Little Prelude and Fugue in C major                         - J. S. BACH

           † † † † † † † † † † † †

  Music Preview for July 31, 2016

Organist: Catherine Walsh

The Lord Is Good - C. TYE   

 God Be In My Head - J. RUTTER

O Sacred Feast - H. WILLAN        

Pilgrimage Tours with Fr. John Horgan - 

1) Nov 28-30, 2016 - Advent Pilgrimage to the National Shrine

of Our Sorrowful Mother, Portland, OR;  

2) March 7-13, 2017 -  EW TN & The Shrine of the Most

Blessed Sacrament (Our Lady of Angels Monastery)

Pilgrimage Tour 2017 - For more info, call Sampaguita Travel 

604-874-9533 ext 104.

ADVERTISE!! ADVERTISE!! 

If you or your company would like to advertise on the back

of the Holy Rosary Cathedral Bulletin, please contact Max

Madrussan for more information at 778-899-6388 email: 

mmadrussan@cancommedia.com  

Special Parking for Holy Rosary Cathedral at 2 locations

- Weekdays only: $6.00/3 hrs @ METRO PARKING  located

at Richards & Pender Streets with a special pass.  Pick one up

at the Cathedral gift shop or parish office & show to parking

attendant when paying.

- Saturdays & Sundays: $3.00/2 hrs. $4.00/3 hrs @

ADVANCE PARKING located at Homer & Dunsmuir Sts.

Select the Holy Rosary Option at payment kiosks and use

Code “1983" to access. Credit cards only.
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 PARISH LIFE

Baptisms - Sundays at 2:00pm. Preparation classes are held on the
second Saturday of each month. Pls call  the parish office to find out
more.

Marriages - Appointments should be made at least six months in
advance. Couples please  contact the Parish Office for information.

Altar Servers - The Cathedral has a team of dedicated servers who are
scheduled to help at specific Masses. Help is needed at weekday
Masses too. Contact: Bertilla Watanabe 604-682-6774 ext. 6

Cathedral Bell Ringers - A skilled and dedicated team of bell ringers
rings our eight bells by hand. New ringers, experienced or not, are
welcome always. Practices are held on Tuesdays at 7:30 pm. Visit
www.vscr.ca  Email: hrc@shaw.ca

Cathedral Gift Shop - The Gift Shop aims to be open before & after the
noon & evening weekday Masses,  Sunday morning & evening Masses,
& is staffed by a crew of dedicated ladies. Thank you for your support.

Catholic Women’s League - The Catholic Women's League of Canada
is a national organization, rooted in Gospel values, which calls its
members to holiness through service to the people of God.  We
organize a wide variety of spiritual and social events and good works. 
Email: sarahisobelparry@gmail.com

Church Care & Cleaning - The sanctuary is given a thorough cleaning
every Tuesday morning, 9-11am, and on the last Sat of each month.
More hands are needed. Contact the parish office at hrc@shaw.ca 

Choirs - Three choirs offer a variety of music repertoires to enrich our
prayer & worship experience. Find out which of our choirs is right for
you. Contact: Catherine Walsh  604-222-8072 

Development & Peace - D & P is  the official international development
organization of Catholic Church in Canada. It helps the world's poor and
disadvantaged by advocating policy change in government and
corporations and by donating time and money to support development
efforts. Contact Bertilla Watanabe: Email: bertilla_hrc@shaw.ca

Extraordinary Ministers of Holy Communion - If you are a regular at
the parish and live by the principles of a faith-filled Catholic, this
ministry may be your calling. Lay members help with the distribution of
the Eucharist when additional help is required.  Contact:  Shirley Wang
604-879-8295.

Gardening Committee - needs volunteers to help maintain the
cathedral gardens and grounds.  Drop-in Saturdays 1-5 p.m.  Sign up
for weeding, watering or other tasks or join the crew working on
particular tasks together on Saturdays.  Contact: Sarah Parry.  Email:
sarahisobelparry@gmail.com

Handmaids of the Lord - This is an all-women ministry of the Couples
for Christ.  It aims to provide Christian pastoral support for personal
renewal.  By sharing in the gifts of the Holy Spirit, the members grow as
witnesses
 to the faith through continuing conversion, service and evangelization
work. Contact: Grace Inonog, Email: graceaka44@yahoo.com. 

Hispanic Community - The weekly Spanish Mass now caters to the
Spanish-speaking community in our parish. The Genesis Group
reaches out to young adults within this community. If you would like to
serve as an usher, lector or in any other way please let us know.
comunidadhispanahrc@gmail.com
www.facebook.com/comunidadhispanahrc

Knights of Columbus  - The K of C a fraternal benefit society founded
on the principles of charity, unity and fraternity. Fellowship is promoted
among members and their families through educational and charitable
and social welfare works. Contact: Grand Knight James Faulkner, 778-
881-1937 Email: baldeagle88@hotmail.com or Deputy Grand Knight
Sean Fox, 604-608-1326 Seanfox@shaw.ca.

STEWARDSHIP IN OUR PARISH

Stewardship Profile of the Week 

IVAN  - Has been coming to the cathedral

for 11 years.

Serves in the Legion of Mary and the Agape

Street Ministry; also helps out with the

Sunday social.

Motto: “Christ conquers, Christ reigns,

Christ commands.” 

Thanks, Ivan, for serving with steadfastness,

sincerity, humility, and unfailing attention to the needs of

others.

Stewardship Reflection

Today’s Gospel parable speaks to generosity. In the deep of

night, a sleepy friend responds to his neighbor’s request for

food for an unexpected guest. Jesus suggests that it would

be unthinkable that a friend would deny a friend in need. A

friend would most certainly give what is asked and more.

Through this story, Jesus illustrates God’s generosity. Good

stewards realize the extraordinary love and graciousness

with which God showers us. W e need never convince God to

be generous. God is already that generous friend. His

abundant love bathes us in goodness. This week, prayerfully

reflect on God’s generosity and what our response should be

to that generosity. www.catholicstewardship.com

Parish Life continued...

Lectors - The sacramental celebration of the Word of God is a
proclamation which must enlighten the minds of the listeners and inspire
them in the journey towards God. New lectors welcome. Attendance at a
Lector’s Workshop is compulsory. Contact: David Cuan,
Davidacuan@gmail.com

Legion of Mary - The men & women of the Legion are a well-established
organization in the parish. They serve in all areas of parish life as greeters,
ushers and prayer leaders. They also make house visits to the sick, pray
the rosary and evangelize. A number of praesidia meet during the week in
the Parish hall. Contact: Rufina Amandiz, 604-325-9921 or the Parish Office
Project Advance - Project Advance is an annual diocesan appeal
beginning in Spring. If you can help at the launch and follow-up, it would
certainly be appreciated.  Contact: Bertilla Watanabe  Email:
bertilla_hrc@shaw.ca

Ushers & Greeters - Help is needed to distribute bulletins, take up the
collection, welcome all who come to Mass and generally be ready to serve
with a smile! Contact: Gilda Penfold, Email: gilda9488@gmail.com

HRC Young Adults is the Cathedral’s young adult group. We provide an
open and welcoming community for Catholics in their 20s-30s to join us as
we cultivate our faith and create friendships through fellowships through
fellowship as well as educational and service opportunities. Join us for our
monthly Sunday dinner every 4  Sunday after the 5pm mass. Please visitth

us at www.facebook.com/hrcyoungadults or e-mail
hrc.youngadults@gmail.com to subscribe to our monthly e-mail newsletter. 
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